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Lakewalk Closed May 5th and 6th

A portion of Duluth's Lakewalk will be closed on Wednesday, May 5th and Thursday,
May 6th.  Approximately one-quarter mile of walkway between Endion Depot and the
Fitgers parking structure will be closed to allow workers to place bituminous pavement
on the walkway.  This work is part of the "East Interceptor Sanitary Sewer Overflow
Storage Facility-Phase I" project designed to eliminate sanitary sewer overflows. 

The Lakewalk will reopen on Friday, May 7th.  
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